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	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE: As of 2017, data detailing the number of patients who have died due to problems in care is required to be published by NHS trusts in England. This is set out in this press release: https://www.gov.uk/government/news/nhs-becomes-first-healthcare-system-in-the-world-to-publish-numbers-of-avoidable-deaths and in this reporting guidance: https://www.england.nhs.uk/patient-safety/patient-safety-insight/learning-from-deaths-in-the-nhs/.
Under the Freedom of Information Act please could you provide the total number of deaths considered to have been due to problems in care in Leicestershire Partnership NHS Trust for the periods: 
 1st April 2019 to 31st March 2020
1. 1st April 2020 to 31st March 2021
2. 1st April 2021 to 31st March 2022
3. 1st April 2022 to 31st March 2023
4. 1st April 2023 to 31st March 2024
To clarify, this is not a request asking for the total number of deaths but is specifically concerning those which are deemed to be due to problems in care. 
OUR RESPONSE: From our preliminary assessment, we estimate that compliance with your
request would exceed the appropriate costs limit under section 12 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000, currently £450, as we do not centrally record the information being requested above. Leicestershire Partnership NHS Trust don’t describe any of the deaths in the Trust in the way defined above and the only legal process that would determine contributory care issues in this way are Coroners. We would therefore have to review every patients record to gather this information. 



